
All Graduate 
Students

HU wants 
to hear 
your voice

Graduate Student 
Survey 2020

Survey period
Oct 26 – Nov 6, 2020

【Contact Us】 Office of Institutional Research
Phone：(011) 706 7344 E-mail：irnw@high.hokudai.ac.jp

Hokkaido University is conducting a survey to get an understanding of our graduate students’ 
learning environment and their learning progress to advance education reform and improvement.
You know our graduate programs firsthand better than anyone else. Don’t miss your chance to 

voice your concerns and share your thoughts. 

How to take survey
Access the survey through ELMS
Portal (see reverse for details).
The survey takes approximately 
10 minutes to complete.

This survey needs 
respondents* who are 
enrolled in:
- Master’s degree programs
- Professional degree 
programs
- PhD programs

* Excluding those who started in
October 2020

WE VALUE YOUR OPINIONS AND IDEAS.

▲ See ”tha Summary of 2019 Graduate Student Survey “
on tha website of Office of institutional Research.
https://ir.general.hokudai.ac.jp/
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⑤ Click 
“Take Survey Now”.

⑥ Under “General Student Survey”, 
click  Take Survey button in “Graduate 
Student Survey 2020”.

Survey Instructions

⑦ Read question 
and select answer.

⑧ Click  Submit  to 
complete the 
survey.

① Go to HU’s ELMS login page via URL or QR code
https://www.hokudai.ac.jp/gakusei/instruction-info/elms/
then click “ELMS Portal（ELMSポータル）”.

② Log in with your ID and password.

③ On the ELMS Portal page, click 
“Academic Registration System
（Web履修登録システム）”.

④ Click “Survey Portal（学生アンケートシステム）”.
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